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Top DEP Stories 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP offers free webinar on how to apply for up to $85,000 in grant funding 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/education/dep-offers-free-webinar-on-how-to-apply-for-
up/article f9864870-fd29-11e9-a118-fb42eab2148f.html 
 
Port Allegany Reporter Argus: Funds available for projects at abandoned mine sites 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/reporter argus/news/funds-available-for-projects-at-abandoned-
mine-sites/article 070ebd3d-5238-5daf-b3f7-e479a31b273d.html 
 
Mentions 
 
PA Environment Digest: PA Sea Grant, CRANE: Coastal Resiliency Funding To Benefit Erie Region 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/11/pa-sea-grant-crane-coastal-resiliency.html 
 
PAHomepage.com: Frank E. Heller Dam getting needed renovations after grant awarded 
https://www.pahomepage.com/top-stories/frank-e-heller-dam-getting-needed-renovations-after-grant-
awarded/ 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: We don’t need RestorePA 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-we-dont-need-restorepa/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here's why PNC's embracing green bonds 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/11/05/pnc-embracing-green-bonds.html 
 
Post-Gazette: A ‘climate emergency’ is declared by over 11,000 scientists from around the world 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/11/05/climate-emergency-more-than-11000-
scientists-declare/stories/201911050139 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Solebury voters approve open space referendum 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20191106/solebury-voters-approve-open-space-
referendum 
 
Meadville Tribune: Conservancy awarded renewed accreditation as land trust 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/conservancy-awarded-renewed-accreditation-as-land-
trust/article d040ab94-002c-11ea-811d-9f731962f80a.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Students celebrate the Eastern Hellbender Bill and the senator who championed it 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/features/on-the-pulse/grant-awarded-for-repairs-to-dam-above-
south-side/article 121e69d4-ffd3-11e9-b9f0-a30382cc5179.html 



 
KDKA: This Month Is The Most Dangerous Time Of Year For Deer-Related Car Crashes 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/11/05/november-is-a-dangerous-time-for-deer-related-car-
crashes/ 
 
WESA: City Parks Tax Passes Narrowly, With Pledge to 'Improve Every Park' in Pittsburgh  
https://www.wesa.fm/post/city-parks-tax-passes-narrowly-pledge-improve-every-park-pittsburgh  
 
PublicSource: Pittsburgh voters approve a new tax to fund park improvements 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-voters-approve-a-new-tax-to-fund-park-improvements/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh voters approve 0.5-mill tax increase to fund city parks 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-voters-approve-0-5-mill-tax-increase-to-fund-
city-parks/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Pa. is hurting birds 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-pa-is-hurting-birds/ 
 
Tribune-Review: High-tech chestnuts: U.S. to consider genetically altered tree 
https://triblive.com/news/world/high-tech-chestnuts-u-s-to-consider-genetically-altered-tree/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Voters endorse measure to allow tax hike for upkeep, improvement of city parks 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-local/2019/11/05/pittsburgh-Voters-city-parks-tax-
measure/stories/201911050152 
 
Energy 
 
Altoona Mirror: Pollinator project to complement solar power initiative 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/11/pollinator-project-to-complement-solar-
power-initiative/ 
 
Republican Herald: STC students launch wind energy project 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/stc-students-launch-wind-energy-project-1.2555180 
 
Observer-Reporter: We need to balance energy opportunity with environmental diligence 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/we-need-to-balance-energy-opportunity-with-environmental-
diligence/article 648b9c86-fff2-11e9-8a25-afecacb878ae.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Pay attention to our city’s history 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/11/06/Pay-attention-to-our-city-s-
history/stories/201911060055 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Times Leader: Sanitary authority, volunteers clean up area waterways 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/760913/sanitary-authority-volunteers-clean-up-area-waterways 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Foundations to replace manager of Hazelwood Green project 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/11/05/foundations-to-replace-manager-of-
hazelwood-green.html 
  
Post-Gazette: Foundations searching for a new firm to lead the Hazelwood Green development 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2019/11/05/Foundations-Hazelwood-Green-
development-Almono-U-ReMake-Flora/stories/201911050134 
 
Mining 
 
DuBois Courier Express: 'Carbon Hub: Coal Innovation Summit' event held in St. Marys 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/carbon-hub-coal-innovation-summit-event-held-in-st-
marys/article a3343c20-c839-5bb5-927a-7393462688a1.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol Energy CEO rejects liabilities that could arise from Murray Energy 
bankruptcy 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/11/05/consol-energy-ceo-rejects-liabilities-that-
could.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Keystone line to remain closed until corrective action taken 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/keystone-line-to-remain-closed-until-corrective-action-
taken/article 334e1ee0-19bf-5295-b493-0b01433663f4.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Valley gas prices rise this week 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/valley-gas-prices-rise-this-week/article a5fe7107-afc7-
52d4-b82b-77f29ddc123e.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT, Equitrans inch closer to a renegotiation of its business relationship 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/11/05/eqt-equitrans-inch-closer-to-a-
renegotiation.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shale pioneer Chesapeake warns it may fall victim to gas slump 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/11/05/Shale-Chesapeake-drilling-natural-
gas-slump/stories/201911050095 
 
Waste 
 
Times News: Penn Forest OKs trash contract; recycling returns  
https://www.tnonline.com/penn-forest-oks-trash-contract-recycling-returns 
 
Water 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Grant awarded for repairs to dam above South Side 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/features/on-the-pulse/grant-awarded-for-repairs-to-dam-above-
south-side/article 121e69d4-ffd3-11e9-b9f0-a30382cc5179.html 
 
PAhomepage.com: Water Main Break Scranton 



https://www.pahomepage.com/top-stories/water-main-break-scranton/ 
 
onthepulse.com: Grant awarded for repairs to dam above South Side 
https://onthepulsenews.com/grant-awarded-for-repairs-to-dam-above-south-side/ 
 
WPXI: Route 19 back open after new bridge moved into place 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/route-19-back-open-after-new-bridge-moved-into-
place/1004621489  
 
Tribune-Review: Saw Mill Run Boulevard reopens amid bridge replacement work 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/saw-mill-run-boulevard-reopens-amid-bridge-
replacement-work/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Peoples acquisition to close sometime by early next year 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/11/05/peoples-acquisition-to-close-sometime-by-
early.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Freeport officials hope South Buffalo can shoulder some sewage plant costs 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/freeport-officials-hope-south-buffalo-can-shoulder-
some-sewage-plant-costs/  
 
Tribune-Review: $7M Lower Burrell pump station upgrade could lead to sewage rate increases 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/7m-lower-burrell-pump-station-upgrade-could-lead-to-
sewage-rate-increases/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
FOX43: City, resident at odds over sinkhole repair in Lebanon 
https://fox43.com/2019/11/05/city-resident-at-odds-over-sinkhole-repair-in-lebanon/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Former Worley & Obetz controller pleads guilty to role in fraud that sank 
company 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local business/former-worley-obetz-controller-pleads-guilty-to-
role-in-fraud/article eca2baf6-fb28-11e9-9d60-e3476ca37da4.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: University official: Design would re-forest Bucknell lawn 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/university-official-design-would-re-forest-bucknell-
lawn/article 7c10ea1f-cb2b-5a32-ae9d-7d8ae28ca630.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Meteorologists: Thursday storm could produce first measurable snow of season in 
Valley 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/meteorologists-thursday-storm-could-produce-first-measurable-
snow-of-season/article a54e9de8-db42-5c46-ad71-ef7566583163.html 
 
KDKA: ‘It’s Almost Like A Rubik’s Cube’: Underground Repairs Continue On Pittsburgh Sinkhole 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/11/05/pittsburgh-downtown-sinkhole-still-being-repaired/ 
 
WTAE: Pittsburgh Weather: Light snow accumulation possible later this week 



https://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-weather-forecast-snow-mixed-with-rain-later-this-
week/29690834 
 
WESA: Etna Snags First-Of-Its-Kind Honor For Sustainability 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/etna-snags-first-its-kind-honor-sustainability 


